
 

Hello everyone. Welcome to February, the 
shortest month of the year.  I was grateful for the 
first three weeks of January which were beautiful. 
This helped shorten our winter.  

The dentist office changed ownership and should 
be opening again soon, we are happy to have a 
dentist operating in Town again.   

Council and administration are working to bring 
broadband to town & we will be seeking public 
input from the residents regarding this. More 
people work from home and communicate using 
this technology, and we feel would be a great 
asset to our community.   

The final phases of the ACE water commission 
will be completed by 2023.  The town’s portion is 
$352,000 and will have to be debentured.  For 
your information, the ACE water commission is a 
group of communities working together to 
deliver potable water.  As a group, we are paying 
12% of the total costs, while the province and 
federal governments pay the rest. 

Covid-19 numbers are slowly moving in the right 
direction, “down.”  With vaccinations beginning, 
we still must follow all Alberta Health Services 
guidelines.  Please remember this is not a sprint 
but a marathon, and only together we can finish 
this marathon.  Like everyone, we have come too 
far not to see it through. This “Gedo” longs to 
hold his little granddaughter. 

Till next time, on behalf of Administration, 
Council and our families, stay safe and healthy. 

 

 

 

   

 

   
  

   

 

 

 

 

NO February Events 
 

 

Submit your Town photos 
to 

info@townoftwohills.com 
for a chance to be seen 

here! 

February 15, 2021 

Family Day is observed in the provinces of 
Alberta, Ontario, Saskatchewan, and New 

Brunswick on the third Monday of February. 
In British Columbia, Family Day falls on the 
second Monday of February. This holiday 
celebrates the importance of families and 

family life to people and their communities. 
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REMINDER 

 

ANIMAL LICENSES 
All pet owners within the Town of 

Two Hills are required to 
register/license their animals for 

2021 as per Town Bylaw 2019-986. 
Licenses may be purchased from 

the Town office or by calling 
 (780) 657-3395. 

The Town would appreciate the 
cooperation of all animal owners in 

the community in obtaining your 
2021 animal license.  

 


	Words from Our Mayor

